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Based on the |latest guidelines from the
Danish Tax authorities from January 15, it is
clearly stated, that all fishing vessels in
Danish ports must pay the new CO2 tax.

As a consequence of the latest guidelines,
we can not offer CO2 tax free fuel to any
fishing vessels in Danish land or maritime
territory within the Danish 12 nautical mile
limit.

Read the latest guidelines from the Danish
Tax authorities (Skat) _here (Danish),

It is our strong belief, that this goes against
EU regulations, and we will continue our
discussions with the Danish authorities -
along with other stakeholders in the
industry - to find a solution that both
accomodates the fishing industry as well as
nvironment.
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